
MAXXIS m COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 

January 4,2005 

RECEIVED 

Bill Strack, Branch Manager 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Communications Division 
7’30 Schenkel Lane 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to inform you that Maxxis Communications, Inc. (FEIN: 58-2302296) is 
longer operational. The company ceased doing business around January 2004. We 
apologize for our delay in informing your state regarding this development. We recently 
were made aware of the correct notification procedures. Please make note and close any 
existing accounts regarding Maxxis Communications, Inc. immediately. In addition we 
request that any existing tariffs or certificates be canceled and the various cities within 
your state notified that we are no longer in operation and have ceased doing business 
within your borders. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Haag 
Chief Financial Officer 
Maxxis Communications, Inc. 


